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Dixon will be implementing a price adjustment effective February 1, 2023.  With 
many costs beginning to stabilize, the goal of this adjustment is to align pricing 
with the current reality.  Some prices need to be raised, while others will be 
decreased.  The average weighted increase is approximately 2%. 
 
2022 was a year marked by turbulence in our businesses.  We worked together to 
overcome supply chain challenges and price volatility and made it successful.  As 
the calendar turns to a new year, uncertainty continues to rule, with the biggest 
unknown being the state of the economy.  At Dixon, we are planning to control the 
things we can control, namely keeping inventory at normal levels to support our 
customers and controlling costs to limit the impact of price increases. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this notice, please contact your sales 
representative or email sales@dixonvalve.com. 
 
Thank you for your business.  We appreciate it! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Scott Jones 
Vice President, Sales 
 

December 20, 2022 
 
 
 
 
To:  Our Valued Customers 
 
Re:  New Price Notification Effective February 1, 2023 


